
 

March 8, 2019      

 

PRESS RELEASE     (IMMEDIATE RELEASE)  

 

The Fairfield County Engineer’s Office is announcing the closing of Rushville 

Road on behalf of the Rushville Utilities Department. Rushville Road will be closed 

beginning March 8, 2019 until further notice. This closure will be between the 

Village of Rushville and Gun Barrel Road with construction taking place between 

house number 8313 and 8155. All questions regarding this closure should be 

directed to the Rushville Utilities Department.  

 

Jeremiah D. Upp, P.E., P.S.  

Fairfield County Engineer 

 

The following were notified of this Press Release March 8, 2019: 
State Highway Patrol Post 23     Fire Depts/EMS 

9-1-1 Dispatcher (654-8115) for Fire Department   MORPC 

Forest Rose Training Center      Webmaster, Fairfield County Engineer’s Office 

Lancaster Eagle Gazette News Desk     Richland Township Trustees 

Radio Stations       Postmaster: Rushville 

Fairfield County Sheriff      School Districts: Fairfield Union 


